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Maintenance

« In the month of November, the maintenance department received 194
work orders.

We are still down 1 groundskeeper position. We will continue to partner
with our vendor to maintain the grounds until we can get the grounds
department fully staffed.

Last month we had our bleachers inspected. Upcoming inspections for
December are Fire and Life Safety, ANSUL and sprinkler inspections.

Custodial

« We are fully staffed in the custodial department. We will continue to use
custodial subs as we still have absences at multiple campuses.

Safety and Security

« The upgraded fencing plan is complete minus a couple of small
adjustments. We will have a site visit with the installer to go over the
completed work.

« Next Safety and Security Committee meeting is next month on December
12 at 6pm.

« Campuses continue to stay on track with their scheduled emergency drills.

« Junior High and Intermediate campuses had their random Intruder
Detection Audit and passed without any findings.




